April 3rd, 1017

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to inform you that I am resigning from my position of Greenbelt SSA Director effective Aug. 1st, 2017.

I am thankful for the opportunities that I have received at GBSSA for the last 4 years.

I would personally like to thank the staff at Greenbelt, as I think they are the best special education department in North Texas. The five school districts are fortunate to have them.

I have enjoyed my time here at GBSSA.

Sincerely,

Erik Kirkpatrick

Ruce and M